
 
 
 
June 2, 2005 
 
 
Jonathan G. Katz, Secretary,  
Securities Exchange Commission 
450 Fifth Street, N.W. 
Washington,  D.C.  20549 
 
Ref: SEC File No. 4-500 Request for Rulemaking Regarding Member Record of 

“Short” Positions and Reporting and Public Dissemination of Aggregate 
Positions by Security 

 
Dear Mr. Katz, 
 
Strategic Technologies Inc. is a Pink Sheet OTCBB Company trading under the stock 
symbol of STGKF. 
 
I am writing to you in support of Pink Sheets Market request to validate a short sale 
position and reporting and disclosure for Pink Sheet OTCBB issues.  I feel this initiative 
for a Rule change is needed in the Pink Sheet OTCBB market today. I believe small 
issuers traded on the Pink Sheets and the OTCBB deserve the same transparency and 
regulatory oversight of short selling as those listed on Exchanges or on NASDAQ.  This 
new policy is urgently needed to prevent fraudulent acts, expose market manipulation, 
promote fair principles of trade and most importantly protect investors. 
  
We support this rule change and trust it will become effective as quickly as possible. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Strategic Technologies Inc. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

DH Blakeway 
President and CEO 
 
/pt 
 
C.C. Barbara Z. Sweeney, Senior Vice President and Corporate Secretary 

NASD 
1735 K Street, N.W. 
Washington DC  20006-1500 

 

 


